
Good Evening Cardinal Families, 

 

This is Mrs. Valenzuela from La Cima. I wanted to inform you that we have emailed, mailed, and posted 

on our website a very important LONG letter regarding the beginning of “Remote Learning by Necessity” 

on 8/10/2020. It answers many details that have been asked of us over the past few weeks. In addition, 

we have included the bell schedule that students will follow with explanations regarding expectations. 

Teachers will be going over this in detail with students. You will be hearing from homeroom teachers 

next week to schedule individual meeting times with each student for Monday August 10. Also included 

is the materials distribution schedule that was emailed out yesterday and posted on our website. EVERY 

student will need to pick-up materials from La Cima next week (Wednesday – Friday). The details are on 

that schedule.  

 

Student and Parent Portals will be open Monday morning. This is where students can access their 

schedule of classes and teachers.  If you are unable to log in to either of these, it may be because part of 

the registration process is not complete. Please call 696-6795 on Monday or email jkischer@amphi.com 

to verify if your registration is complete. If you have forgotten your password for access to Student or 

Parent Portal call 696-6795 or email gespinoza@amph.com or jkischer@amphi.com .  

 

We are very excited for the beginning of our remote learning opportunity. We have worked very hard 

this summer to ensure all teachers and staff are ready to provide students with an amazing learning 

experience. We appreciate your support, patience, and flexibility as we strive to keep all students, 

families and staff safe and healthy until we can return to in-person learning.  
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